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Statement: 

 

Ireland welcomes the report jointly prepared by the Secretariat and the Working Group on Geospatial 

Information of the Inter-Agency and Expert Group on Sustainable Development Goal Indicators 

outlining the efforts and progress in advancing the role of geospatial information for sustainable 

development. 

 

In particular, Ireland welcomes the SDGs Geospatial Roadmap welcoming in particular the vision to 

see geospatial and location-based information being recognised and accepted as official data for the 

SDGs and their global indicators. 

 

Ireland agrees with the assessment that the “the SDGs are highly dependent on the understanding of 

geographic location, necessitating the inclusion and use of geospatial information, Earth observations 

and other forms of location-based data”. The structure of the Roadmap into three phases should provide 

guidance of how to ‘build the bridge’ between the statistical and geospatial actors. 

 

It is also positively noted that the SDGs Geospatial Roadmap also helps communicate how the broader 

work of the Committee of Experts, such as the IGIF, the GSGF, the Global Fundamental Geospatial 

Data Themes, the FELA, have an important role in advancing the 2030 Agenda. 

 

Ireland also notes the activities undertaken during the intersessional period to advancing the role of 

geospatial information for sustainable development, noting in particular the Federated Information 

System for the SDGs (FIS4SDGs) initiative and the formation of the SDG Data Alliance. 
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